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The Council supports the Exempted Fishing Permit application submitted by Trident Seafoods to 
NMFS on Sept 16, 2024, to allow for the development and testing of a new footrope design that 
aims to minimize seafloor contact by the gear when targeting pollock that are on or near the 
seafloor, while maintaining catch efficiency. 

 
 


